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December 15, 2019 

 

Dear FISAC-IRSF Member Countries, 

 

On December 15, 2019 the FISAC-IRSF membership gathered for a general meeting. The assembled 

member countries voted to officially dissolve the organization. We encourage all former FISAC-IRSF 

members to join the International Jump Rope Union (IJRU) to continue to spread and develop the sport of 

rope skipping/jump rope globally. 

 

The process from here on, is the dissolution of the Board of Directors and request that Ronald Kappert, 

original signature on the Certificate of incorporation in 2001, to administer the final dissolution 

documentation and petition the country, Canada, where the incorporation was originally done, for 

dissolution of the incorporate name “Federation International de saut a la corde.” The Official Dissolution 

certificate will be ready in time for presentation at the First IJRU World Championships in Ottawa, Canada 

in July 2020 

 

We would like to thank all of our members, athletes, volunteers, parents and judges from over the years. 

It is because of you that we were able to grow our membership and spread the sport. Rope skipping/jump 

rope continues to evolve and we are excited for the opportunity to finally unite with all athletes around the 

world for the 2020 IJRU World Championships. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

The FISAC-IRSF Board of Directors 


